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NINE WAYS ROUNDABOUT CHANGES
ALTERNATIVE DRIVING ROUTES TO THE JUNIORS

Transport for NSW have installed traffic signals at the Nine
Ways Roundabout as they continue to construct the CBD
and South East Light Rail which will terminate on Anzac
Parade out the front of The Juniors.

As a result, please use alternative routes when driving to
the club (see over).

For further information please visit the Sydney light rail website at
www.sydneylightrail.com.au, email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
or call the project info line on 1800 684 490. For the latest
information on traffic conditions related to construction,

please visit www.livetraffic.com




